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Announcing 2019–20 Institutional Priorities 

Date:    October 7, 2019 

To:       University of the Pacific Community 

From:   Maria Pallavicini, Interim President 

Re:       Announcing 2019–20 Institutional Priorities 

The semester is underway and fall has arrived in time for our annual Homecoming and Family 

Weekend, which starts Friday with lots of activities for all throughout the weekend. 

Over the past several weeks, I have been having conversations with students, faculty and staff on 

each campus. I had the opportunity to talk with you about the university’s successes and this year’s 

institutional priorities. 

University of the Pacific’s 2019–20 Institutional Priorities, which will guide our work for the academic 

year, are described below. Focusing on these three priorities will help us align and collaborate on the 

important work we need to do to ensure that Pacific continues to deliver outstanding academic 

programs, and excellent services and support for our students, faculty and staff: 

1. Strengthen our enrollment growth 
2. Nurture a culture of trust, civility and respect 
3. Enhance the Pacific experience for students, faculty and staff 

Each priority has a set of related actions that will be implemented throughout the year. They can be 

found on our website. A new SharePoint site will be available in the coming weeks with more 

detailed information about the work and progress being made by administration, faculty and staff. 

I look forward to what we will accomplish working together with these priorities and actions as our 

guide. 
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